
O'Neill, Edward 

7/16/2014 3:46:42 PM
From:
Sent:

RedactedTo:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry, 8/7

] Yes, August 7th should work fine for me. Ed| Redacted

Edward O’Neill

Senior Advisor for Modernization & Reform

California Public Utilities Commission

Office: (415) 703-1650

Cell: (415) 990-5122

edward. o ’neilKqxcpuc. ca. gov

From- Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 2:58 PM 
To: O'Neill, Edward 
Subject: Lunch with Brian Cherry, 8/7

Hello Ed -

Brian would like to have lunch with you. Does August 7 work for you?

Thank you

Redacted

Redacted Brian K. Cherry
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VP, Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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